GREENBELT AMERICAN LEGION POST EVERLASTING

IN MEMORIAM

Legionnaires 2018 - 2019 (26)

Charles R. Ashurst Alfonso F. Geiger George Hill Thomas B. Lank Dennis L. Mack Howard "Fred" Mooney Eugene T. Robinson Frank D. Sullivan Charles D. White, Jr.

Edward H. Cockerham Roy E. Griest Horace E. Highsmith Claire E. Lenihan William F. McDonald Jack M. Owens Samie E. Scarpelli Bernard T. Weinland William E. White Forrest "Steve" Cox Andrew C. Hanko Carl S. Kolman Nelson M. Lyle Richard Mensi Eugene A. Reeside William Schulz James C. Wersick

Sons of the American Legion 2018 - 2019 (2)

Jeff Chapman

Kelly Ivy

Auxiliary Unit 136 2018 - 2019 (8)

Elyssa Baxter Colleen Kennedy Trudie Thompson Mariela Darnell M. Kay Reed Jennie Yeroshelsky Charlene Hoffman Frances Roth

"PLEASE CONTACT THE CHAPLAIN IF YOU KNOW OF A COMRADE ILL OR TRANSFERRED TO POST EVERLASTING"

MANAGER'S MESSAGE

Greetings to the Post 136 Legion Family,

Hope everyone is enjoying the arrival of Spring! Mother's Day is fast approaching. We will have our traditional buffet that many of you have come to know and love, from 1 PM to 4 PM on Sunday, May 12th. We will begin accepting reservations for groups of five or more persons May 1st. Please call the Post Manager at 301-345-0136, Ext. #1 to make a reservation.

As you may have noticed, our lunch and dinner menus have been updated. We've had to increase the prices some of the items as necessary. These changes have been made to maintain the quality of the food and service which you've come to expect from Post 136. Any feedback about these changes is always welcome. Please encourage your friends and neighbors to try our restaurant the next time they are eating out, or want to try a local inexpensive restaurant.

Our upcoming events include the 32nd anniversary of Rolling Thunder on Sunday, May 26th, which will be the last one to be held in Washington, DC. Please join us to observe, and send off the motorcyclists as they head for their memorial ride to DC. On Monday, May 27th, the Memorial Day Service will be held at Greenbelt Center with a luncheon buffet following at the Post. For the golfer's out there, June 7th, is the annual Kellaher Golf Tournament. It is guaranteed to be a good time for all. Read more information elsewhere in this issue of the Contact.

I want to thank our home-grown bookkeeper, Amanda Beavers, for the many years of service to the Legion, and congratulate her on her new position as Accounting Coordinator at the NIH Children's Inn. We wish her much success in this new endeavor.

Regards,

Jay Mayock Post 136 General Manager <u>Managerpost136@Comcast.net</u>

KEEP YOUR SILVER ACCESS CARD

As an economy measure, your Executive Committee has decided to retain our Silver Access Card for this calendar year.

Your current silver card will admit you to the Member's Lounge (back bar) through December 31, 2019. Please note that your Silver Access Card is not proof of current membership and is not a substitute for your official 2019 membership card.

Replacement cards are available for a fee of \$5.00.